
 ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 
  
 BOAT LAUNCH IMPROVEMENTS 

PORT BIENVILLE INDUSTIRAL PARK 
HANCOCK COUNTY, MISSISSIPPI 

 
Sealed bids for Boat Launch Improvements and other related work at the Port Bienville Industrial Park will 
be received by the Hancock County Board of Supervisors at 854 Highway 90, Suite A, Bay St. Louis, MS 
39520, until 11:00 A.M., Local Time, on November 17, 2014, and then at said location publicly opened 
and read aloud.  
 
Scope of Work: Boat Launch construction including Dredging, Piers, Concrete Boat Ramp, Vinyl 
Bulkhead and other work. 
  
The Contract Documents and Plans may be examined at the following locations: 
 
Brown, Mitchell & Alexander, Inc., 521 34th Street, Gulfport, MS  39507, (228) 864-7612 
 
Hancock County Board of Supervisors, 854 Hwy 90, Suite A, Bay St. Louis, MS  39520, (228) 467-0172 
 
Copies may be obtained at the office of Brown, Mitchell & Alexander, Inc., upon the non-refundable 
payment of $100.00 for each set. 
 
The Owner reserves the right to waive any informalities or to reject any or all bids. 
 
Each bidder must deposit his bid security in the amount, form, and subject to the conditions provided in 
the Information for Bidders. 
 
For bids exceeding $50,000.00, Bidder must indicate his Certificate of Responsibility Number on the 
outside of sealed proposal as required by Mississippi Law.  Effective July 1, 2010; Per MS Code 31-3-
21(3); any bid submitted by a nonresident contractor which does not include the nonresident contractor’s 
current state law pertaining to such state’s treatment of nonresident contractors, shall be rejected and not 
considered for award.  If no such law exists in the non-resident contractor’s state, then the non-resident 
contractor may provide a statement to that effect. 
 
No bidder may withdraw his bid within sixty (60) days after the actual date of the opening thereof. 
 
A pre-bid conference has been scheduled for 10:00 A.M., Local Time, November 4, 2014 at the offices of 
Hancock County Board of Supervisors, 854 Highway 90, Suite A, Bay St. Louis, MS 39520. Attendance 
by bidders is not mandatory, however attendance is encouraged.  This will be an opportunity for 
prospective bidders to request interpretation on any aspect of the plans and specifications which could 
result in written addenda. 
 
Published by order of the Hancock County Board of Supervisors; this the 6th day of October, 2014. 
 
Publish Dates: 
October 15, 2014 
October 22, 2014 
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